
VISITS TO HIS BEATITUDE
On Saturday, February 18/March 2, 2024, H.H.B. our Father and
Patriarch  of  Jerusalem  Theophilos  received  the  people
attending the Churches of the Community of Taybe, a county
neighboring  Ramallah,  and  was  informed  about  the
ecclesiastical,  liturgical,  social,  and  other  various
activities  of  their  Community.
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